

Date: 02/24/2023

Dear Program and Institution Administrators,

The Commission on Accreditation of Athletic Training Education (CAATE) has reviewed your program's Annual Report. The CAATE would like to inform you that your Annual Report was accepted with no further action required.

The program is reminded to update information in e-Accreditation as changes occur since the information will populate next year's Annual Report and feed into future self-studies and benchmarking tools within e-Accreditation. Please review any comments on the Annual Report for recommendations for changes to next year's data entry. Annual Reports remain due annually and continuing compliance with all accreditation standards remains an expectation.

The CAATE appreciates your ongoing commitment to quality assurance in Athletic Training Education. Please do not hesitate to contact the CAATE Office (512-733-9700) if we can be of further assistance.

Professionally,

Eric L. Sauers, PhD, ATC, FNATA

CAATE President

To

Myra Stockdale, DHSc, ATC, LAT, Program Director

Cc

Joseph Brosky, PT, DHSc, Dean-School of Movement and Rehabilitation Science